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Words from the editor

Dear Readers: In issue 3, volume 35 of our Journal, we would like to invite you to visit 
our journal’s website https://revistagastrocol.com/index.php/rcg

There, you will be able to check the journal’s contents and find relevant information, 
as well as articles available for all our readers. Moreover, you will find that some changes 
have been made in our website, since we have been working hard on functional and design 
improvements. All this has been done with the purpose of making the submission process 
easier, considering that all articles will be subjected to a thorough editorial process.

As you will see, the website is now more friendly and even entertaining, and articles, 
both in Spanish and English, will be available for reading. As for the submission of 
manuscripts, for the benefit of authors, reviewers and editors, this process will be only 
done through the paper submission site, which you will easily find at the top of the por-
tal. This information will be supported by the Open Journal System (OJS) management 
and publishing system.

Regarding the current issue, you will find again the editorial comment. On this occa-
sion, the editorial has been written by one of the committee’s editors, Dr. David Paramo, 
who analyzes the importance and difficulty of clinical prediction in choledocholithiasis 
and pancreatitis. Furthermore, you will find seven original works of great interest, as 
well as reviews of topics useful for daily practice, and some very rare case reports.

On behalf of the Journal, we hope you enjoy this new issue and do not hesitate to send 
us your comments and academic exchanges of knowledge.
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